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Reminder: Updated Priority Partners Forms for 

Newborn Notification and PCP Change Requests   

Effective Date: Sept. 1, 2022 

Health Plans Affected: Priority Partners 

Type of Change: Required forms  

Explanation of Change: 

Please use these revised forms, which can be found on the Forms page on JHHC.com. We will no longer 

accept or process the      old version of the forms. 

 Priority Partners Newborn Enrollment Notification Form*

 Priority Partners Primary Care Provider Change Form*

NOTE: Due to the conversion to Facets, all Priority Partners members were assigned to an individual primary 
care provider (PCP), instead of a provider group/site, as of Sept. 1, 2022. The change from provider group to 
individual PCP is reflected on the Priority Partners member identification card. 

 Please do not submit a Provider Change Form requesting members be assigned back to their  former
provider group, instead of the individual PCP assignment. Priority Partners members can no longer be
assigned at the group level.

 If members see a primary care provider in the same group as their assigned PCP (as indicated on their
member identification card) and that PCP  bills under the same TIN and group NPI number as the
assigned PCP, the claims will pay.

*If the link to this PDF breaks, please visit our Priority Partners Forms page

https://www.hopkinsmedicine.org/johns_hopkins_healthcare/providers_physicians/resources_guidelines/provider-education.html
chrome-extension://efaidnbmnnnibpcajpcglclefindmkaj/https:/www.hopkinsmedicine.org/johns_hopkins_healthcare/downloads/all_plans/newborn_notification_form.pdf
chrome-extension://efaidnbmnnnibpcajpcglclefindmkaj/https:/www.hopkinsmedicine.org/johns_hopkins_healthcare/downloads/ppmco/pp_pcp_change_form.pdf
https://trk.cp20.com/click/g76u-2l9rtf-l532vt-dr82xbv8/

